
Presidentõs Message 

SDANG News 

Dear Stitchers, 

I am so glad fall is coming, taking its time, but coming.  I hope many of you are keeping up with your stitching 

and excited for a new year of great events, starting with Mary Alice Sintonôs ñWild Childò  beaded wallet done 

in the Japanese method incorporating silk embroidery.  Check out the newsletter for details and dates. 

Janet Dix and Laura Breen are doing an excellent job with the chapter project, Water Lilies.  The stitching is so 

wonderful and I hope many of you are following along with the monthly lessons they provide. 

Our chapter is working on sponsoring Lisa Crespo to do a podcast talk on fibers.  I will send out a separate 

email to everyone when the details are worked out. 

The Sandy Higgins Scholarship Award for Meritorious Service to SDANG will be presented at the Holiday 

Party in December. This award is given to a chapter member who has contributed outstanding effort, time and 

achievement in furthering the goals and commitments of the chapter during the past year.  If you would like to 

nominate anyone, send an email with your nomination and a brief supporting statement to:  

president@dsang.org.  

Remember, needlepoint is both a creative and productive outlet.  It boosts our sense of self-worth and encour-

ages us to connect in social circles.  I hope to see as many of you as possible at the chapter meetings.  Until 

then, 

Keep stitching. 

Lee Ryan  Educating and Inspiring the Art of Needlework  
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Hey everyone, ready for the holidays?? 

The time is upon us to really get 

organized so that we can get all our 

holiday stuff done.  The October 

program is a repeat of Septemberôs 

meeting with work on the red 

dragonfly and the bargello 

background.  I have all most half of 

my background done and I am really 

loving it.   

See you all soon.   

Laura and Janet  

If you have any questions please 

contact Laura Breen or Janet Dix at 

programs@sdang.org. 

Programs 

Thank you again to all that brought refreshments in 2016.  Margi Thornburgh has started a new roster for this year.  

Please sign up at a chapter meeting or contact Margi at margit7@att.net. 

 

¶ Oct. 10           Laura Breen 

¶ Nov. 14          Michelle Crownhart  

Hospitality 

Membership 

Please welcome our new members this 

month!  Our total membership stands at 

248 members.   

Sadly, we lost member Judith Nelson of 

Tucson, AZ. 

If anyone would like a copy of the 

SDANG roster, please let me know.  I 

can send it by email or print one for you.  

Please email Cheryl Jankowiak at  

membership@sdang.org with any  

questions. 

    

Sharon  Scharff   Riverside  MO 
Nora  Smyth  San Diego  CA 
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Show and Tell 

Chocolate designed by Nancy Cucci and All That Shimmers designed by Cassie Prescott, both stitched by Nancy DeGuia. 

Calendar of  Events 

October 1 Registration Deadline for Sunny Day Sampler Workshop 

October 7 Open Stitching, MV Library 

October 10 Chapter Meeting 

November 4 & 5 Sunny Day Sampler Workshop 

November 14 Chapter Meeting 

November 25 Open Stitching, MV Library 

December 2 Registration Deadline for Wild Child Workshop 

December 10 Holiday Party 

Future Workshops 

Coming in  

March 2018  

Pacific Heart  

 

Workshop with Nancy 

Cucci.  Details will 

published as they be-

come available. 

Coming in  

May 2018  

Dancing Stars 

 

Muchas Manos Work-

shop with Margaret 

Bendig.  Details will 

published as they be-

come available. 

October 2017 
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Est. 1972 

Professional Blocking and Finishing 

For Your Fine Needlework 

Sandy Higgins 

(858) 274-0306 

sandysfinishing@gmail.com 

5455 Soledad Road 

La Jolla, CA 92037 

NEW WEBSITE! 

http://sites.google.com/site/sandysfinishingtouches/home  

CARRELL BOLTONõS NEEDLEPOINT  

OF LA JOLLA  

Needlepoint of La Jolla 
5685 La Jolla Blvd., La Jolla, CA  92037-7524 

858-454-0082 

We are open Tuesday thru Saturday 10 ï5 

www.needlepointoflajolla.com 

Michelle and Bill Price 

michelle@needlepointoflajolla.com 

Adver tisers 

We are the San Diego chapter of the 

American Needlepoint Guild. We meet 

monthly to share our love of stitching and 

welcome all who share our passion, from 

beginners to needlepoint designers. You 

may work on the current program or 

bring your own stitching project to work on during the meeting. 

We also offer workshops with nationally known designers and 

open stitching opportunities (unstructured hours of stitching and 

great conversation with like minded people)! We hope you will 

join us.  

You can reach us by email at membership@sdang.org. 

For advertising rates and information, please contact 

Margi Thornburgh at 858-344-6794, margit7@att.net 

 Thank you for your continued support.   
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